
PUB CRAWL RUN  

21ST November 2020 
 

 

Despite the wet and windy weather we were rapted 19 cars and 127 people who ventured 

out for the run and all congregated at Pioneer Tavern at Edendale our first stop for a quick 

drink and handing out of maps in the dark due to a power cut.  

 

  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 



We then carried on to Tokonui Tavern where luckily power was on and we had lunch and time for 

another catch up.  Big thank you to the ladies there that did a fantastic job getting all the meals out 

for us and also to John who gave the club a discount on all meals and drinks – much appreciated by 

all the members.  

 

 
 

   
 

       
 

   
 



   
 

   
 

 
 

 

 

 



 
 

 
 

   
Kaka Point was our next stop and despite the rain and wind someone decided take a dip to cool off in 

the sea (no names mentioned…) while the rest of us made good use of the roaring fire inside to 

warm up 

Off we went and travelled down the beautiful 

scenic Catlin roads to Owaka Pub, where one 

vehicle needed a little help from Mary to make 

it to the carpark (if only they had a mechanic in 

their car!!LOL) 

 



 

After a few more drinks and catchup we headed off to 

Rosebank Lodge Balclutha.  Another member needing to be 

towed, thank you to local enforcement officers for keeping 

members safe on the road while checking out the car (one time 

they were happy to have them flashing their lights behind their 

car ae Kylie) 

 

 

 

 

 

Final stop Clinton - some had made their way home but for rest of us was a chance to have a wee 

dance to the jukebox music 

 

Publicans choices: 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Pioneer Tavern Edendale 

Simon Quertier 

 

Tokonui Tavern 

Taine Wilson 

 

Owaka 

Mike Kane 

 

Kaka Point 

Jade Latta  

 



 

   
 

 
 

A big thank you to all these publicans for choosing these vehicles and donating a bottle of wine for 

the prizes. 

 

Also a big thank you to Blue Sky Meats for donating 9 legs of lamb for spot prizes drawn at each stop.  

Also to Duncan Finlayson for donated the leg of lamb he won back for us to raffle off for the club he 

thought he probably has enough on his sheep farm already LOL 

 

Lucky Membership Draw $50 went to NOGS  

 

Welcome to the club new members who joined on the day look forward to catching up with you all 

on future runs: 

 

• Scott & Rachel Bell 

• Shannon Karetai & Steph Burgess 

• Casey Ross & Michael Black 

• Sean Tamblyn 

• Alyssa & Michael Sinclair 

• Duncan Finlayson & Donna Bell 

• Deanne Tyler & Aaron Lay 

 

Thank you for everyone who came along and made it an enjoyable day with no problems and like all 

club events good to see once again members helping members when having car issues.  A big thank 

you to Mary for organising the day and think it may need to be a regular on our event calendar.  

Some might also be pleased to no longer hear your whistle Mary but worked well on the day!!  

 

See you all on the next run which will be our Christmas Run on December 19th – (please note change 

of date) watch out for emails and facebook posts for further details 

 

Clinton  

Evan & Mary-Anne Barclay 

Rosebank Balclutha 

Joint Winners 

Jade Latta & Mike Kane 


